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OFFICIAL: Sensitive//Medical (when completed) 

Notification 
Suspected or Confirmed Diversion of Drugs of Dependence 
Prescribers must be contacted where diversion of drugs of dependence is 
suspected or confirmed. Notification should also be made to the Drugs of 
Dependence Unit (DDU).   

Completed forms can be emailed to 
HealthDrugsofDependenceUnit@sa.gov.au or faxed 1300 658 447. 

 

Patient name:       Date of birth: 

 

Address: 

 

Current drug and daily dose:     Take away doses:  

 

Description of incident:     Date and time: 

 

 

 

 

 

Prescriber’s Name and Address:  
 

Date and time Prescriber was contacted: 

 

Name and Address of person making report:  

Phone number:       Email: 

Date of report: 

For more information 

Drugs of Dependence Unit 
PO Box 6 
ADELAIDE  SA  5000 
Email:  HealthDrugsofDependenceUnit@sa.gov.au 
Telephone: 1300 652 584 
Fax: 1300 658 447 
www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/drugsofdependence  

© Department for Health and Wellbeing, Government of South Australia. All rights reserved. 
  


